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Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD

From: Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD

Sent:  Monday, June 05, 2006 7:51 AM
To: 'kmccormick@pllll.com'’
Subject: Boxtop Federal 1921-1 # 1

Dear Kaye,

We have received your C-104 for the above noted well and | am holding this form and plan to send out a
formal letter withholding the allowable for this well to produce due to the fact that your company again is in
violation with a number of rules.

Please send to us as soon as possible the complete set of electric logs including the temperature survey.

Yours truly,

Bryan Arrant
District || Geologist
505-748-10283 ext. 103

6/5/2006



